
GET Committee 

From: 	 Warren Watanabe <warrenmcfb@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, January 31, 2019 1:37 PM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 Re: Support for Jeff Pearson, Director Dept of Water Supply 

MCFB is in support of Jeff Pearson for Director of Department of Water Supply. His broad range of experience and 

willingness to listen are valuable attributes for this position. His tenure at the Commission has served as a strong 

foundation to addressing Maui's water needs for the future. 

We look forward to working with him to address agriculture's water challenges. 

Thank you. 

Warren Watanabe 

Executive Director, MCFB 
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